
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

13th December 2024 
Dear families,   

Today was our ‘Christmas Day’ and we have really enjoyed our Christmas dinner and parties. It has been so lovely to 

see the children and staff enjoying themselves and to see them all taking part in traditional party songs, dances and 

games.  
 

Today, we drew the raffle and contacted the winners. A final thankyou to the following people / companies for their 

very kind donations to our raffle: Reece’s Café, Midget Gems Sweets, Soph’s scentational Scents and The Graduate 

Network. Thank you as well to everyone who bought tickets to our raffle. The money raised will be used to fund 

workshops and visitors in school so that the children can have ‘hands on’ learning experiences. We have also arranged 

for the children to have a pantmime company attend school in January! 
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Arabella H 

Class 2 Kudzani M 

Class 3 Avleen K 

Class 4 Mannat W 

Class 5 Armaani D 

Class 6 Lewis W 

Class 7 Tyler S 

Class 8 Jemuel K 

Class 9 D’Andre M 

Class 10 Nicoleta C 

Class 11 Gracie A 

Class 12 Urte J 

Class 13 Rasa M 

Class 14 Haider AK 

Thank you as always for all of your support 

at this very busy time of the year. I hope 

that you have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay,  

Head Teacher  
 

SCHOOL DINNER MENU NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 3,  

please see the school website for our new school dinner menu 

Dates for your diary this ½ term  
 

Tuesday 17th December – Early Phase 

Christmas Concert (Class 1,2,3,4) at St 

Matthew’s Church at 10:20 am (doors 

open at 10:15am) 
 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 

 

Raffle Winners – please collect your prize from the main office  

 

School breaks up at 

Early phase Christmas concert 

Class 1,2,3,4 would love for you to join them 

at St Matthew’s Church at 10:20am on 

Tuesday 17thDecember for their Christmas 

celebrations. 

Doors open at 10:15am 
Wherever possible, please leave young children 

and babies at home so that there is more room 

for parents and carers in the church. This is also 

so that babies crying are not a distraction to our 

children singing. Thank you for your support 

with this. 
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